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Education Services
                                                                                                

Middle School ELA Recommendation                                                        (Information)
Mrs. Seifert will provide an update to the Board regarding the proposed recommendation for 
the Middle School English Language Arts (ELA) Curriculum. Should the Board approve this 
recommendation, it will be presented for adoption at the meeting scheduled for May 6th, 
where it will be included in the consent agenda.


